
From: troutdadd@aol.com [mailto:troutdadd@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 6:43 AM 
To: Sandra Day 
Subject: DEVELOPEMENT PLAN FOR here @ kANSAS 
 
Dear Sandra,  
 
            I am writing today to express my concern about the redevelopment of the Berkeley Flats 
apartments.  I own the three structures directly  south of this project.  My main concern is that  excavation 
so close to my 1134 Mississippi property will cause damage.  When I built this place I back filled with 
gravel to aid in drainage.  When they excavate I am afraid all the gravel is going to fall into their hole and I 
will lose support to the north wall of both my building and my parking bunker.  I am not sure how to 
document the condition of my properties now and to have any damage caused by construction corrected 
by this development group.  Any suggestions/guidance in this matter would be appreciated. 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                    Sincerely 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                    Jim Slough 
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